
Year 2 had a fantastic last Sports Day at West Leigh and Miss Hiscocks, 
Miss H-D, and Mrs Morrell were all really proud of their enthusiasm 
and sportsmanship. The noise the Year 2s were making cheering on 
the Reception classes was deafening. Well done Year 2 for a hugely 
successful event.  

Year 1 spent time practising for their sports day and had 

a fantastic time and were cheered on by the whole 

school and enthusiastic parents.  Mrs Bowden-Green, 

Mrs Wilson, Mrs Chaffe, Mrs Seddon and Mrs Cottle 

were all really proud of everyone in Rabbit and Owl 

Class! 


